Sent:
To: Euro-Ombudsman
Subject: RE: Strategic Initiative SI/3/2018/JN

Dear Sir/Madam,

With a letter from 25 September 2018, the European Ombudsman asked the Parliamentary Ombudsman of Iceland
if Iceland had in place a complaint mechanism within the meaning of Article 74(3) of Reglulation 1303/2013,
wheather that complaint machanism can be considered , effective” and wheather the ombudsman had received any
complaints related to ESI Funds or the adequacy of the complaint mechanisms in place.

In short, | can confirm that Regulation 1303/2013 does not apply in Iceland, as it falls outside the scope of the EEA
Agreement. We have therefore not had any complains or other cases concerning the issues raised in the letter and
cannot share any relevant information on the matter.

Sincerely,
Maren Albertsdottir
Special Assistant to the Parliamentary Ombudsman of Iceland

Umbodsmadur Alpingis ® Pérshamri, Templarasundi 5 ¢ 101 Reykjavik
Simi: (354) 510 6700 e postur@umb.althingi.is * www.umbodsmadur.is

From: Euro-Ombudsman [mailto:EO@ombudsman.europa.eu]
Sent: 25. september 2018 10:29

To: Tryggvi Gunnarsso

Subject: Strategic Initiative SI/3/2018/JN

Dear Sir,

Please find attached a letter from the European Ombudsman related to Strategic Initiative SI/3/2018/IN .
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